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(Okanagan Sun’s Partnership with the Kelowna Sunrise Club in helping to eradicate polio in the world) 
  
The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise congratulates the Okanagan Sun, in winning the 2022 
Canadian Bowl, the championship of the Canadian Junior Football League; and while doing 
so expresses its appreciation and thanks to the local football club which has supported the 
fundraising endeavours of the Rotary club’s PolioPlus campaign for many years. 
  

 
  

  

  

 

 

 
 

At the Rotary club’s regular meeting on November 28th, Cary 

Lehmberg, Director at Large, expressed his appreciation on 

behalf of Okanagan Sun for the continuing support of the 

Rotary club and its membership, particularly for the many 

hours of volunteering provided during every home game 

football season after football season, year after year. He 

added that this partnership has always been crucial for the 

Okanagan Sun organization. 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

The Okanagan Sun is truly a community minded organization, not only providing top notch 
football entertainment, but also for supporting not-for-profit organizations within the Central 
Okanagan and the work they do to make our community better for everyone. 
  
  

 

 

This past 2022 Okanagan Sun football season, the Rotary 

Club raised $3825.73 through the generosity of the 

partnership with the Sun Football Club.  Funds were raised 

from tips, 50:50 sales, and from a portion of the beverage 

sales during all of the home games.  All of these funds have 

now been donated to the PolioPlus Fund of The Rotary 

Foundation. 


